
 
 

EPM Informs the Public 
 

 
• With respect to the situation of UNE EPM Telecomunicaciones S.A., it is urgent for 
EPM to search for alternatives to ensure the feasibility of Tigo-UNE, guaranteeing its 
sustainability and the well-being of all its stakeholders.  
 
• For this reason, EPM CEO Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso presented the minimum 
terms an eventual capitalization of Tigo-UNE should meet in a letter sent to Mauricio 
Ramos, CEO of Millicom, on Tuesday, October 3.  
 
• This evening, EPM received a positive response from Millicom expressing their interest 
in moving forward with the procedure the situation deserves.  
 
• This Wednesday, October 4, there will be a new meeting between EPM and Millicom 
to agree upon the terms and continue working harmoniously in the search for an 
immediate solution for Tigo-Une.  
 
• EPM’s Ordinary Meeting will also be held tomorrow to report on the progress of the 
agreement.  
 
Attached to this press release is the letter from the CEO, Jorge Andrés Carillo Cardoso.  


